
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting 

March 4th, 2014 

7:00 PM 

 

Minutes 
 

 

 

In the absence of SONA President, Ed Schwarz, the meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by 

Ken Pryor  

 

In attendance were six members of SONA and one guest. 

 

Meeting minutes from the February 4th 2014 meeting were reviewed and approved with a 

unanimous vote. 

 

The Treasurers report was provided by Roberta Schwarz and detailed that the previous month’s 

SONA bank balance of $1,986.65 remained unchanged. 

 

A presentation was given by Tamara Gilbert on behalf of the West Linn Sustainability Advisory 

Board.   

 The board has been in existence for 6 years and provides input and advice to the council 

on issues related to energy, water, waste, food production and local economics. 

 A series of monthly community workshops are scheduled to commence on March 14th at 

Rosemont Ridge Middle School. 

 The board will invite residents to provide input on current projects and introduce ideas 

for the future development of West Linn. 

 

Old Business: 

1. An update was given on the progress of the fundraising for the White Oak Savannah.  

2. The summer ice cream social will be held from noon to 2 PM on Sunday, July 20th in 

Douglas Park. 

3. The addition of removable flags on the current NA signs. 

a. Drawings for the additions were reviewed.  A red attachment will denote that 

there is a discussion of local interest on the next meeting agenda, and a green 

addition will encourage neighborhood participation at the meeting.  

b. The cost of the 20 additions would be $350. A motion to approve the amount of 

$350 was proposed, seconded and approved with a unanimous vote. 

New Business: 

1. Take care of West Linn Day is scheduled for May 17th this year and will focus on the 

removal of invasive plants from the White Oak Savanna. 

2. Fix A Leak Week is scheduled for March 17 – 23rd, 2014 and residents are encouraged to 

review the appropriateness of their water usage. Information was provided regarding 

replacement components for leaking or malfunctioning faucets.  The manufacturer will 

often provide replacement parts free of charge if approached.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. 


